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Book 2, article 7.3.1.1.1 (and Book 3, article 8.3.1.1.1) 
The Norwegian Archery Federation has requested an interpretation on whether it would 
be permissible to have advertisement on the risers. 

 

The Constitution and Rules Committee finds the question presented to be within terms of 
reference of the Technical Committee. 
 
The Constitution and Rules Committee has determined that the following interpretation 
of the Technical Committee is not contrary to the existing rules or Congress decisions. 
 

 

Response from the Technical Committee: 
The Technical Committee sees no advantage for the Recurve Division by having writing 
on the riser and do not feel that it would constitute an additional aid in aiming.  
  
The Technical Committee 
considers advertising on the 
riser to be legal in the 
Compound and the Recurve 
Division, but not legal in the 
Bare Bow, Long Bow or 
Instinctive Bow Division 
without the face side of the 
riser (side facing the archer) 
being taped over as is 
currently practiced for 
marks, blemishes, 
laminations, etc., which 
could be used as sighting 
references. 
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